Kings Beach pier subject of
workshop

California State Parks and the California Tahoe Conservancy
are hosting a public workshop on the potential reconstruction
of the public pier at Kings Beach State Recreation Area.

The workshop is April 1 from 6:30-8pm in the North Tahoe Event
Center (8318 N. Lake Boulevard, Kings Beach).

The upgrades are being considered to increase accessibility
for pedestrians and boaters on the pier, as well as offer more
recreation opportunities at Kings Beach SRA.

More information, including a comment form for those who
cannot attend the workshop, go online.
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